CBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

jiE Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M.J. Brodie, Presid@ﬂ/%ﬂe\—@

DATE: May 21, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-042R
Investigative Hearing — Planned Unit Developments — Enforcement of
Agreement Standards

The Baltimore Development Corporation is pleased to support City Council Bill 08-
042R. This resolution as written will allow for a better understanding of Planned Unit
Developments (PUDs) and how they can be an effective tool for the City of Baltimore. BDC 1s
also requesting participation in any briefings associated with this resolution and respectfully
request that this resolution be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

ce: Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/cebillO8/08-042R
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